Please use this press release to announce your landmark anniversary to your local media.
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE



Contact: [member’s name, phone number]

[FUNERAL HOME NAME] CELEBRATES LANDMARK ANNIVERSARY AS A 

GOLDEN RULE FUNERAL HOME

Prestigious Association Of Golden Rule Funeral Homes

[CITY, St./Prov.]—[Date]—[Name of funeral home] of [city, st./prov.], is celebrating a landmark year as a member of the International Order of the Golden Rule (OGR), a professional association of independently owned and operated funeral homes. [Name of funeral home] was accepted into the prestigious funeral home organization in [month year]. As independently owned firms, Golden Rule funeral homes must meet and maintain a strict code of conduct and high ethical standards.

“We are pleased to have the [name of funeral home] as a long-time member,” said Scott McClure, OGR Membership & Communications  Director. “The people at [name of funeral home] have proven for [number] years that they are caring, compassionate professionals. As a member of the Order of the Golden Rule, the funeral home owners and staff have dedicated themselves to continuing this tradition of caring in their community.”

“It has been our privilege to maintain ties to OGR for so many years,” said [owner’s name, title, name of funeral home]. “Being a Golden Rule firm has helped us to better serve our families in [city], to offer them peace of mind and integrity they can count on. That is absolutely key to maintaining good relations with our clients in this sensitive business.”

Founded in 1928, OGR is affiliated with independent funeral homes throughout North America and overseas that share common goals of exemplary service, uncompromising care and compassion to families in their time of need. For more information, go to www.ogr.org.  “Service measured not by gold, but by the Golden Rule” has been the credo of the association since its founding in 1928. 

For more information, contact [name of funeral home contact] at [name of funeral home, phone number].
##

